
Oak Hill Charter School Transportation Plan

Oak Hill Charter School plans to provide numerous transportation options for students. The
Academy plans to provide bus transportation and also provide for parents to drop off and pick
up their own children.

Bus Transportation:
The School plans to have up to two bus routes, one east to west, and the other north to south.
Parents will sign up starting in May for positions on the bus for their child(ren). Spots will be
given on a first come, first serve basis.

Oak Hill Charter School plans that no student will be on the bus in the morning or afternoon for
longer than fifty minutes. Buses will plan to arrive at the very latest, ten minutes before school
starts. Students riding the bus will be dismissed first in the afternoon.

Carpools:
Parents will be able to notify Oak Hill Charter School starting in May if they need a carpool to a
bus stop or to school. It is the responsibility of the parent to find a carpool for their child. If they
cannot find a carpool, they may approach the school to find a way to school. The school will
work for a solution to find a ride for that child.

Car Riders:
Parents may bring their child to school. Parents will need to apply for a car rider tag that must
be displayed in their window when picking up their child. Any changes in pick up plans must be
communicated to Oak Hill Charter School and approved by the School beforehand. The school
will supply parents with up to two car tags. Any additional car tags may be purchased for an
additional fee.

Transportation as a Related Service for EC students:
Special transportation will be provided if stated on an incoming student’s IEP.

Please consult the Student/Parent Handbook for additional information.

**This plan may change due to parent responses and will be adjusted accordingly.**


